

Early Years Site: 103 Effingham Road, Lee, London SE12 8NS

Tel: 0208 852 0187

Deputy: Mrs Michelle Carey



Year 2 & Junior Site: Newstead Road, Lee, London SE12 0SJ

Tel: 0208 857 8792

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell

Headteacher: Miss Margaret Hanrahan

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

### **Newsletter No 18**

20th January, 2017

### Notes for your diary

Dear Parents and Carers,

7<sup>th</sup> & 8th March - Parent/Teacher Meetings both sites

30<sup>th</sup> March 7pm - Internet Safety Meeting For Parents and Carers

#### **Events this week**

On Tuesday, all our Year 1 pupils went to the Geffrye Museum to enrich their learning in history. The children told me that they had a great trip.

All our Nursery pupils went to visit Manor House Library and had a lovely storytelling session.

# Coffee morning

Our Friends ran a very successful coffee morning on Thursday. It was great that so many of you were able to come along.

# **Lost Property**

We have accumulated a huge pile of lost property at both sites. We are running out of space to store it and will soon need to take it to a charity shop so please come and check if your child has lost something. Also please check that you have written your child's name on all items of clothing, including hats, scarves and gloves if possible, as we can then return them if lost.

#### Cake sale and donations for Bingo

It was great to see parents and teachers enjoying some cake and socialising at the Coffee Morning on Thursday. Thanks to all of those who came and to the bakers who donated their time to make delicious cakes and brownies. The Friends hold a stock of second hand uniform available to buy at a small cost. Most of it covers the 7-10 age group. If you are interested, send us an email to stwinifredsfriendsse12@gmail.com.

Since the comfort food season is far from over, the PTA will organise a cake sale in early February (date tbc). We would really appreciate if you can contribute by bringing a cake, it doesn't need to be home baked! If you can help please send us an email - stwinifredsfriendsse12@gmail.com.

After half term we will host the annual and very popular Bingo Night. Parents and kids are welcome! We need prize donations for kids and adults so if you have any unwanted Christmas gifts please donate to us. You can leave your donations in the office.

# **Attendance & Punctuality for this term**

Total late 44 throughout the school. Well done to Reception B with no late pupils.

| Class       | <u>Attendance</u> | Lates | Class   | <u>Attendance</u> | <u>Lates</u> | Class     | Attendance | <u>Lates</u> |
|-------------|-------------------|-------|---------|-------------------|--------------|-----------|------------|--------------|
| Reception C | 95%               | 1     | Year 2T | 97%               | 4            | Year 4K   | 95%        | 5            |
| Reception B | 93%               | 0     | Year 2F | 99%               | 3            | Year4/5 L | 98%        | 1            |
| Year 1 A    | 93%               | 9     | Year 3U | 99%               | 2            | Year 5T   | 96%        | 3            |
| Year 1 R    | 90%               | 2     | Year 3A | 98%               | 7            | Year 6M   | 96%        | 4            |
|             |                   |       |         |                   |              | Year 6F   | 93%        | 3            |

Have a good weekend and keep warm.

Margaret Hanrahan

















